Request for Bids:

I-CARE, Inc. is seeking bids for the performance of Mental Health Consultant Services in the Head Start
Program. Interested applicants must be Certified Licensed Therapists or Counselors able to work with 3-
5 year old children in the Iredell and/or Catawba Counties. Applicants must submit a bid proposal by
close of business on August 22, 2017. Bid packets can be picked up through August 21, 2017 between
8:00am-4:00pm at 230 Adams Street, Statesville, NC 28677 or online at www.icare-inc.org.

In accordance with Federal Law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited
from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. (Not all prohibited
bases apply to all programs.) I-CARE, Inc. encourages Minority and Women Business Enterprises to
apply. Please contact Kisha Hawthorne at (704) 873-2858 with additional questions. Incomplete and/or
late bid submissions will not be considered.
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